
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Our 40-day prayer condition centering on the Cheon Shim Won 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
July 8, 2023 
 

 
 
Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community,  Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters,  
 
I hope you had a wonderful 4th of July. My family had the chance to be together and enjoyed watching 
the fireworks from our neighbors on our backyard. Having my daughter SunMi with us and my husband 
home for the night was truly amazing. Here is a link to some of the photos my husband took of our family 
4th of July 2023 at our backyard in Sultan   
    

 
 
I forwarded the letter of Rev. Demian Dunkley last night. So we are starting "a new 6 month course to 
totally unite with True Mother’s direction on church growth here in America" and he encourages us to 
join the national 40 days prayer condition centering on the Cheon Shim Won which started yesterday. 
Since we received the message late, we will begin our own prayer vigil tonight from 8:30 PM to 9:00 PM 
via zoom. Please join using this link  
us04web.zoom,us/j/251525455 
Password: 2020  
 
We will make adjustments of schedule as we establish our own Cheon Shim Won in Seattle.  
 
This Sunday, July 9, our Sunday Service will be at Windermere. Mr. David Wolfenberger will be sharing 
on their High Noon project in Central America. During testimony time, I will share my testimony on my 
experience with Cheon Shim Won and CIG Rebirth workshop with Rev. Demian Dunkley. 
 
Let us continue praying for one another and support one another. May all those who are sick and those 
struggling with their faith, their finances or their relationship be granted healing and comfort 🙏  
 
God bless! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo | Pastor 
Heavenly Parent’s Holy Community in Seattle 
253-282-1846 
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 


